
Digital plan review now available 

We are now able to review plans submitted in digital format.  Plans must be submitted as a pdf.  
All sheets in a file must be the same size.  If different size sheets are a part of the submittal, 
please submit separate files.  Drawings may be emailed or a link sent for download, depending 
on file size, to  Building-department@whitehall-oh.us.  Drawings will be reviewed and digitally 
stamped.  The drawings or a link for download, depending on file size, will be emailed to the applicant. 

It is the responsibility of the applicant to print the drawings and have them available at the jobsite for 
review by the inspector. 

 

Permit Applications 

Applications online are now in a fillable format and maybe emailed to the building department at: 
Building-department@whitehall-oh.us 
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